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Meeting Dates: 9/20/21, 10/18/21, 11/15/21, 12/13/21, 1/10/22, 2/7/22, 2/21/22, 4/11/22
For goals, charges, actions, and outcomes, please update the spreadsheet which can be found here: Completed – refer to spreadsheet.


Recommendations for Future Action (please provide a bulleted list): There are two major recommendations for continued action: (1) Continue to work on a revised strategic plan based on feedback from the SOE faculty retreat, and (2) examine recommendations for revision of School of Education standing committees.


Other comments: This year, the LRP committee spent a great deal of time discussing the previous School of Education strategic plans, and assisting with the planning for the Spring 2022 (2/25) virtual faculty retreat. Information that we have obtained from faculty participating in the retreat this past February will be used to assist us with the development of a new strategic plan.
